Fireworks
& Stage FX

AIMeErica

The Difference is Quality

November 18, 2011

County of El Dorado
Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, Ca. 95667

Supervisors,

We have been contacted by the El Dorado Hills Firefighter’s Association to conduct a
fireworks display on December 18, 2011. This display will take place North of the El
Dorado Hills Town Center.

We are requesting time before the board regarding approval for this display.

Upon contract signature from the event sponsor all documents required by the state of
California, including a certificate of insurance & the application for permit, will be
submitted to the local fire jurisdiction for approval.

Sincerely,

Fireworks & Stage FX America, Inc.

Joe Bartolotta
President
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